
 
 

 
 
 

FRIENDS OF THE SALISBURY PUBLIC LIBRARY MINUTES 
 

January 16, 2018 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Meeting called to order:   5:15 pm 
 
In attendance:    

Board members:  Mary Kirk, Danielle Phillips, John Doucette via phone, Marylou Moynihan, Pam Shaw 
Library staff:  Terry Kyrios 

 
Minutes from November meeting:  accepted 
 
Monthly Treasurer’s report and year end report:  accepted 
 
Building Update:   

-   Pipe burst in sprinkler system – lots of water in the meeting room.  Short term the water has been 
cleaned up but long term the insurance company needs to be dealt with.  Needs new sheetrock and 
paint in the meeting room, hallway and closet as well as children’s room bathroom. 

 
Upcoming Activities and Events:   
 Saturday, February 10:  10:30 – 12:00.  Stained glass instruction. $50 for instructor, $150 for materials. 
 10 people maximum  ($15/per person).  Friends will pay $200. 
 
Patriot's Fundraiser:   
 -    We will write blurb for John to send email blast – sign ups are behind last year this time. 
 -    John will re-send email to Danielle re names that have signed up. 
 -    We will handle drawing January 31 in time for Super Bowl February 4. 
 
Other: 
 -    $450 Salisbury Cultural Council grant for Ted Reinstein was not approved.  Already paid by Friends. 
 -    $30 – Friends will reimburse Terry $30 for glass star year-end gift to yoga Pat Stromquist. 
  
  
 
 
February Meeting:        February 27:  5:15 
 
Meeting Adjourned:      5:40 pm  
 
 


